
 
 

 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
1A Harry S, 1B Ethan, 2G Tony S, 2S Isabella W, 3C Bobby, 3T Lucas, 

4CD Madison, 4F Thomas D, 5P Eliza C, 5R Grace F,  
6H Thomas B, 6N Natalia 

 
Value Award 

1A Beatrice S, 1B Lottie, 2G Isabella R, 2S Emily, 3C Millie S, 3T Harriet, 
4CD Amelia B, 4F Amelia-Poppy, 5P Emma M,  

5R Albina, 6H Lois, 6N whole class 

Dates to remember 
     

08.12.21 – YR Nativity for Parents 
09.12.21 – YR Nativity for Parents  
10.12.21 – PFA School Disco  
10.12.21 – Christmas Jumper Day 
15.12.21 – Christmas Dinner 
17.12.21 – Last day of Term 13.30 finish  

 
 
 

House Points 
Becket        1454 
Dickens                 1565 
Churchill  1529 
Harvey            1338 
Holmes  1608 
Shakespeare           1476 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
HOLMES 

This week’s Winner! 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear God, 
We pray for a heart that loves you. 

Give us the strength to love others more 
than we love ourselves. 

We thank you for this day. 
We thank you for another opportunity 

Amen 

AR READING AWARD 

 

CLASS READING AWARD 

 
1A 

 
Highest % Pass Rate 

 

A message from Sarah Bone, Deputy Head 
 

Happy December! A huge thank you to our site team for putting up the school Christmas tree and staging 
in time for our Nativity performances next week by our youngest children in school. I have been popping 
into the hall to watch their rehearsals and I know that you will feel so proud of them. The rest of the school 
will have the opportunity to support the children and watch their Nativity over the course of the week as 
well – especially important for younger siblings to hold the stage over older ones! 
The children have been working very hard this week and it has been a pleasure to pop into classes and 
share their learning successes. I have also had the chance to dance with 5R – thank you to Mrs Riseley 
and the children for their patience with me during their Egyptian dance! Having learned the dance in 
stages, they performed all of it today. Well done to all!  
Huge congratulations to George Smith in 3C who won runner up prize in the recent Ashford Football Club 
mascot competition – Mrs Love presented him with a certificate today in Celebration Worship. He will 
receive his prize from the club next term.  
We are very grateful to the PFA for running a tombola for all children today – this was much fun and hugely 
appreciated.  
Our focus for online safety this week is an attached information page shared by Kent Police. I hope that 
you find this useful.  
This week the school was prayed for by the Diocese of Canterbury and I pray also that you all have a safe 
and happy weekend. 
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News 
 
Congratulations to Sophia Crumbie who recently attended Maidstone Music Festival and achieved distinction for 
recorder and commended in piano. Well done Sophia! 
 

Children in Need Day- As a school we have managed to raise a fantastic £562, a massive thank you to everyone 

who contributed.  
 
If you would be interested in a role in our school in either Breakfast Club, covering maternity leave, or as a Midday 
Supervisor.  Please ask for an application form from the office.   
Applications close midday Friday 10th December. 
 
Kingsnorth After School Club are currently recruiting for Play workers to join their team, for further information 
please see attached flyer. 
 
 

Things to remember 
 
With the colder weather setting in, please can we ask that your child brings into school named gloves, scarf, hat 
etc. 
 
Year 4 – It is PE block week next week (06.12.21-10.12.21). Please ensure your child comes in wearing their PE 
Kit all week. 
 
A reminder - If any of your details change i.e. phone number, email, address details please ensure you let the 
office know ASAP so we can update our records. 
 
We would like to remind parents and all visitors to school to behave and act in a polite and courteous manner at all 
times. Continued aggression towards children and staff will not be tolerated and forwarded to the police. 
 
A reminder please do not park on the zig zag lines or the speed hump at any time for the Health & Safety of pupils, 
parents and staff. 
 
If your child develops ANY of the main symptoms of Covid-19, please keep your child away from school and ar-
range for your child to have a PCR test. Children must remain at home until you have received a negative result. 
The main symptoms are high temperature, a continuous cough and/or a loss of their sense of smell or taste. 
 
The lost property box is currently overflowing with many un-named items. If your child is missing any jumpers or 
cardigans or you recognise any of the items in the picture below, please come and collect them from the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               

           
 

Main Office: 01233 622673    Website: www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk   School Mobile:  07933 251456/ 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     
KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  
If your child tests positive, please email the school: cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
 

  

 

 

 

French word or phrase of the week 
This week’s French phrase is below.  

See if you can use it during the week! Share any examples with your class teacher 
 

Chanter = to sing 
J’aime chanter des chants de Noël = I love to sing Christmas Carols 
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Christmas Cake Club! 
What an amazing effort from our Year 6.  

Well done to everyone! 
 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

                      

               
 

                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        


